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The Greater Pittsburgh Dahlia Society mourns the loss of long time member, Margaret 

(Maggie) Nordstrom, who passed away on September 25, 2017.   

Maggie and her husband, Harry, have been GPDS members since the 1960’s.  Harry is 

the dahlia grower in the family and our Show Chairman, but Maggie had been an active 

member of GPDS as well.  She was currently serving as a board member and for many 

years handled arrangements for the Judges and Clerks Luncheon at our annual show.  

In years past she served our society as Corresponding Secretary, Recording Secretary 

and Sunshine Chairperson. 

Maggie was an Executive Secretary with Rockwell International and Koppers Inc. 

She was also active in her community as a member of St. Valentine Christian 

Mothers, a volunteer at Meals-on-Wheels, also a volunteer for Family Hospice for 

16 years and the Girl Scout leader for Troop #77.  

In addition to her husband, Harry, she is survived by son Karl (Patricia), daughter, 

Karen Roberts (Richard), granddaughters Delaney and Deirdre Roberts, and 

several cherished nieces and nephews.   

Maggie will certainly be missed by all who had the good fortune to know her. 


